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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over four 
years to deliver more than 190 new and upgraded schools 
to support communities across NSW. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the history 
of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for communities 
across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is 
essential to the future learning needs of our students and 
supports growth in the local economy.

Braidwood Central School

A project is underway to upgrade Braidwood Central School. 
This upgrade will include:

■	 two new buildings with six innovative general 
	 teaching spaces and two specialist learning areas, for 
	 music and drama

■	 refurbishment of two existing buildings

■	 new covered walkways and ramps

■	 refurbished outdoor spaces and play areas with 
	 modern landscaping

■	 refurbishment and extension of administration 
	 and staff facilities.

Progress summary

Construction has started and is progressing well. The 
internal demolition work for Building A is complete and 
the internal fitout works are continuing. The steel frame 
for Building 4 is complete and services rough in works 
(electrical, mechanical and plumbing) is in progress. See 
over for more information on what is being delivered in each 
building and where they are located.

Next steps

Construction work continues to progress well. The next 
steps include refurbishing the external façade of Building A, 
in keeping with the heritage design and internal painting. 
Internal works will continue in Building 4 and F. The 
demolition of Building T will start.

A new electrical substation will be installed by Essential 
Energy on Tuesday 6 October and Wednesday 7 October 
2020 (weather permitted). The school will not have power 
on these days during the school holidays. Local residents 
affected by the power outages will receive a separate works 
notification.
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For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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Project delivery 

The upgrade at Braidwood Central School will be delivered 
in stages.

Stage	1	includes	the	upgrade	of	Building	F	and	T	to	deliver	
five learning spaces, core facilities.

The	extension	of	Building	A	and	4	to	deliver	administration	
and staff facilities.

Stage 2 includes two new buildings, Building 1 and Building 
2,	which	will	deliver	an	additional	six	general	learning	
spaces	and two specialised learning spaces. 

Construction hours

In line with the current NSW Environmental Planning and 
Assessment (COVID-19 Development – Construction Work 
Days) Order 2020, during the COVID-19 pandemic, School 
Infrastructure NSW construction sites can operate on 
weekends and public holidays. This is to allow workers to 
abide by social distancing rules while on construction sites 
by distributing building work across the week.

Construction work will take place 7:00am-6:00pm Monday 
to Friday and 8:00am-4:00pm on Saturday and Sunday.
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